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Dear MAAC Member, 
 
 Thank you for coming to our February show.  Tables sold totaled 400.  Attendance on Saturday 
was almost 1400 and on Sunday approximately 300.  I apologize for missing a great show, as we had a 
death in the family.  Thanks to everyone for making it a successful show in my absence. 
 
 MAAC would like to thank Lt. Mike Kline (retired) from the Berrien County Sheriff's Office for 
bringing back the "St. Valentine's Day Massacre" Display, Tracy Hill with "The American Thompson 
Association" Display and Mark Smith with the "Thompson Revolver" Display.  Thanks to these 
gentlemen for their outstanding displays. 
 
 Election results for MAAC officers are as follows: (President) Gary Christmann, (V. President) 
John Bassett, (Treasurer) Mike Parker and (Secretary) Joyce Christmann.  The following individuals 
have been elected as Directors to the MAAC Board: Tom Cleve, Bruce Cobb, Rich Glaz, Dave Parks, 
Jim Pence, Pete Suciu and Bob Whiteaker. 
 
  * Please note: A new table rate fee of $60 will go into effect at the 
   2017 September show.  The fee for non-members will be $75. 
Board Notes: 

 Do not pack up early on Sunday!  Show hours are Sat. 8:00-5:00 and Sun. 8:00- 3:00 
 If you have suggestions for our show please let one of the board members know your concerns 
 After unloading your vehicle, please move it to the outside as soon as possible. 
 Purchase show tables early to help the show manager in planning the floor layout. 
 Annual membership dues are currently $40. 
 Smoking is allowed outside the main entrance. 
 Do not prop open any doors if you exit the building.  Exit in the rear near the guard and knock 

on the door for re-admittance. 
 

MAAC would like to express heartfelt sympathy to the family and friends of Bill Kennedy.  Bill 
passed away recently and he will be missed by all.  He was a Life Member of MAAC.  Thanks for 
attending our February show.  See you again in April.  Have a nice spring. 

 
G. Christmann 
MAAC President (586-286-3905)  
 
 
 

Our recommended hotels, Revised, are Double Tree Motel (248-344-8512) $109 per night (has a great breakfast).  
Comfort Inn (248-504-5080) $90 per night.  Holiday Inn Suites (248-477-7800) $79 per night.  Mention MAAC . 


